
 

 March 8, 2010 
 

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL AND E-MAIL 
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 

RE: Docket No. DG 06-098 
  Hearing Exhibit 2 – Part 2      

 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
 Enclosed are seven copies of the Maine Public Utilities 
Commission’s (“MPUC”) Order Approving Stipulation issued February 
24, 2010 in docket number 2006-390.  The New Hampshire Public 
Utilities Commission (“Commission”) has reserved Exhibit No. 2 for this 
filing in docket DG 06-098.  This is the second and final part of this 
reserved exhibit.  
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
     /s/ Gary Epler 
 
     Gary Epler 
     Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc. 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Suzanne Amidon, Staff Counsel 

Gary Epler 
Chief Regulatory Counsel 

6 Liberty Lane West 
Hampton, NH  03842-1720 

Phone: 603-773-6440 
Fax:  603-773-6640 
Email: epler@unitil.com 
 


